
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                        

 

We are really excited to be working with you and your children and are looking forward to a busy term with lots of 

engaging and fun learning opportunities. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March 2024 and we are really looking forward to celebrating this with the 

children.  Please see separate email for more details. 

Book borrowing – You may have noticed that there is a bookshelf with some lovely books that your child might like 

to borrow and share with you.  Please do feel free to sign up for a book and read it as many times as you’d like and 

then return it to choose a new one. 

If you’re interested in some more information on the importance of encouraging a love of reading, please find more 

details here –  

The book Trust - https://www.booktrust.org.uk/ 

World Book Day - https://www.worldbookday.com/ 

 

KEYPERSON NOTICEBOARD 

We are aware that for some of the groups, there has been some change over the past few months.  We are really 

happy to let you know that the children are settling quickly into the sessions, are engaged in the learning activities 

and are comfortable with the team.  Jade, Anne and Ryna have done an amazing job of keeping consistency of 

provision and care and we thank them for their dedication.   

To enable you and your child to feel comfortable and know who will be nurturing the groups each session, we have 

created a ‘Who will we see today’ board in the reception area for you to look at when you arrive. 

 

SPARE CLOTHES 

Please can you send in some spare clothes for your child to change into if they have and accident or get a little too 

wet or muddy.  A few pairs of socks and pants, some jogging bottoms and/or leggings would be great.  You should 

have been given a purple drawstring bag when your child joined us that would be perfect to use for the spare 

clothes.  Please name all of the items, this can be with a biro or Sharpie.  Many thanks. 

 

With our best wishes 

Sarah & Karen 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/
https://www.worldbookday.com/

